
Question for Full Council Monday 20th January, 2020

Question 5

Cllr Birch to Cllr Hallam:

When the charge for Brown bin emptying is introduced will the council be offering domestic 
composting bins to purchase at cost, for those who choose to compost their green waste at 
home as an alternative. 

Response

The council are part of a Northamptonshire wide partnership and together with the other 
member authorities have negotiated a very competitive price for residents to purchase home 
composters.  Prices start from £18.50 for a black 220 litre compost bins. More details are 
available from:  www.getcomposting.com –

The Council will be actively communicating this information and encouraging home 
composting. 

Cllr M Hallam
Cabinet Member for Environment


